
Federal Funding Accountability and Transparency Act (FFATA) 
Full disclosure of all entities and organizations receiving Federal funds.  

   

The Missouri Department of Transportation (MoDOT) is requesting information from project sponsors 
for compliance with the 2006 Federal Funding Accountability and Transparency Act ("Transparency 
Act" or "FFATA").  For new Federal grants or cooperative agreements totaling $30,000 or more and 
signed on or after October 1, 2010; reporting of sub award information is required.  The required data 

includes information about the primary recipients (MoDOT), the federal grant (federal aid project) and 
sub-recipients (project sponsor). All Information regarding MoDOT sub awards can be accessed by the 
public on the following site:  www.usaspending.gov   This access helps to ensure transparency of 
federal project funding and is part of FFATA implementation. 
   
In order to remain compliant with the provisions of this Act, project sponsors need to complete the 
attached MoDOT FFATA Form 1590 and return the form to the district liaison or to the name and 

address noted on the form.  The forms and additional information can also be found on MoDOT’s 

FFATA website at the following link:   

http://www.modot.mo.gov/business/manuals/FFATA.htm 

http://www.usaspending.gov/

